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4th January 2021 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
With a high number of staff shielding and isolating we have taken the decision to close Holly Berries Class and 
Chestnut Class tomorrow, Monday 4th January 2021. 
 
Children who's parents are key workers and those that have an EHCP are able to attend as they did in the summer 
term. 
 
We apologise for the late notice but feel that there is no workable alternative. We will reassess the situation 
tomorrow and inform you as soon as we can. 
 
Holly Leaves and Maples Classes remain open as normal. 
 
Kind regards 
Hayley McGoldrick 
Head Teacher  
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